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Educational 

Visits 
On Friday 25th January 
Miss North is taking the 

Lions for a visit to 
Beaumanor Hall.  They 
will be dressing up as 
evacuees and learning 

about rationing and what 
life was like during WW2.  

Thank you to everyone 
who has returned the 
slips, they need to be 
returned to school by 

Wednesday 23rd January 
at the very latest. 
……………………….. 

 
On Wednesday 30th 
January Mrs Jones is 
taking the Owls to 

Cadbury World.  They are 
investigating chocolate 

this term as they become 
scientists, historians and 

mathematicians.  
Information letters were 
sent out in the book bags 

this week and slips are 
due to be returned by 

Friday 25th January. 
 

 

On Friday last week the story bugs after school club read 

Daisy’s Big Dig by Angie Morgan.  It’s a story of how one 

little girl gathers together all the different people and 

families in her street, to help one old man dig his garden - 

and how the resulting Digging Party has far-reaching 

results for the community. The club decorated plant pots 

and planted seeds using materials kindly donated by Long 

Whatton Women’s Institute.  Thank you to Emma Rees for 

organising these exciting activities each week. 

On Tuesday 15th January our Year 2 

Multiskills team competed at Charnwood 

College after school.  Well done to Cole, 

Dexter, Ava, Peyton, Thomas, Alfie, Theo,  

Jake, Noah and James.  Everyone 

participated and did their best in a variety 

of activities designed to test their skills.  

Well done!  Mrs de Looze said you were 

good ambassadors for the school. 
 
 

Gymnastics 

Team News 
 

 

 

On Tuesday 15th 

January our Year 

3 /4 team -  Molly, 

Edie, Lydia, Cara, 

Isabella and 

Harriet and our 

Year 5 /6 team - 

Abi, Evie, Holly, 

Ava and Nancy 

competed at 

Iveshead School.  

They all tried really 

hard against 

some really stiff 

competition.  4 of 

each team will go 

on to the next 

level at 

Loughborough 

next week.  Well 

done all! 

Key Steps 2 will 

take place on 

Tuesday 29th 

January and Key 

Steps 3 on 

Thursday 31st 

January.  We wish 

our teams well. 

 

BeSkilled Trust News 

 
On Thursday 17th January our Year 5 and 6 children 

took part in a BeSkilled collaborative event at St 

Botolph’s and Oxley Schools.  This was called Mad 

Science and the theme was Robots and Rockets! 
 

 FOBS News 
Join us in the 

Queens Head in 
Belton at 7.30pm 

on 
Wednesday 

23
rd

 January for a 
FOBS committee 

meeting. 

 

There will be a 

Stay  
and Play Session 

for parents and carers of 
Tigers children on  

Friday 1st February from  
9am – 10.30am. 
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